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Hi Aaron,
 
No problem, we’ll have the Council refer it back to Legislative Hearing March 19, 2024 via phone
(same time frame –between 9 and 11).
 
Thanks,
Joanna
 
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8585 
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov 

 
 
 
 

From: Aaron Symicek <aaronsymicek@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, February 19, 2024 1:33 PM
To: Joanna Zimny <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Re: appealed tax assessment for 571 Van Buren Ave
 

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

 
Hi Joanna,
 
I had unexpected travel come up for tomorrow, Feb 20 and will be on an airplane.
 
I would like to reschedule for a Tuesday that I know I will not be traveling = Tuesday, March 19,
2024.   I do want to participate in this hearing and work with the City of St. Paul.   Thank you for
your understanding.  This is my last request to reschedule.
 

Aaron Symicek
Cell 651-210-0852

mailto:joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:aaronsymicek@gmail.com
mailto:Sharon.KennedyVickers@ci.stpaul.mn.us
https://www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings
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On Mon, Feb 5, 2024 at 4:30 PM Joanna Zimny <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:

Hi Aaron,
 

Not a problem, we’ll reschedule you to Tuesday, February 20th, same time frame (we only do
these types of hearings in the morning).
 
Thanks,
Joanna
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8585 
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov 

 
 
 
 

From: Aaron Symicek <aaronsymicek@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 3:05 PM
To: Joanna Zimny <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Re: appealed tax assessment for 571 Van Buren Ave
 

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

 
Hi Joanna,
 
I just received notification I need to Travel to Florida tomorrow morning.  I just booked my flight
and will be flying from 7 am to 11am tomorrow, Feb 6.   I would be able to speak on the phone
tomorrow afternoon or I am going to need to request to reschedule this hearing so I can
participate.     Please advise what my options are.
 
Thank you.

Aaron Symicek

mailto:joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:Sharon.KennedyVickers@ci.stpaul.mn.us
https://www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings
mailto:aaronsymicek@gmail.com
mailto:joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us


Cell 651-210-0852

 
 
On Wed, Jan 31, 2024 at 11:53 AM Joanna Zimny <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:

Good morning,
 
This email is to confirm that your Appealed Special Tax Assessment property at 571 VAN
BUREN AVENUE. (File No. VB2401A, Assessment No. 248808)
has been scheduled for Tuesday, February 6, 2024 via phone between 10 am and 12 pm
 Attached are documents related to your appeal.

We will call you into the hearing at 651-210-0582  (you will not receive a separate link to
join nor be able to join yourself, we will simply be calling you) .

Please note that the incoming number from the City shows up as 612-315-7905 so please
make sure to answer.

 
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8585 
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov 
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